Bharatiya Vidya Bhavan Vidyashram Pratap Nagar Jaipur |
CIRCULAR
Date: 27.09.2020
Dear Parents,
Greetings !

This is in continuation with circular dated September!8, 2020 and also in reference
to circular dated September 25,2020 sent from this office .

The School has scrutinised all the mails received till 5.00 p.m. today i.e. September
26, 2020 and the new list with respect to SLFC has been arrived at (list attached).

The last date for receiving the consent for being the member of SLFC was
September 22, 2020, thus no further queries with respect to the same shall be
entertained henceforth. Please note that the draw of lots for SLFC Shall be held on
September 29, 2020 at 11:00 a.m.

Seeking your support as always.

Regards, @,ﬁé@&,@w
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Principal
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